
CITY OF SHEBOYGAN 

HEARING 10-24-25 

 

NOVEMBER 4, 2024. 

 

 Pursuant to Chapter 65-90 of the Laws of Wisconsin, and notice published, there is a 

hearing scheduled for this evening on the annual budget. Any taxpayer or resident of the 

governmental unit will have the opportunity to be heard on the proposed 2025 budget. 

 

 

 


